
The Lansing Branch of the National Association for the 
Advancement of Colored People is happy to announce the 2024

 Free to Learn Scholarship 

The 2024 Free to Learn Scholarship Window is Open!

Are you a graduating high school student and seeking to continue your education at
an accredited college, university or trade school in the U.S.?  If so, we invite you to apply and 

help us learn more about you, your future plans and needs!

For information on how to join our education committee,   
please visit naacplansing.org/ 

For questions about this scholarship, please email us at: 
education@naacplansing.org

AWARD:
A maximum of $10,000 will be awarded in scholarships. The minimum scholarship 
amount awarded per recipient is $1,000. 

HOW TO APPLY: 

Click HERE to view and print application

DEADLINE: 
Application must be received by April 24, 2024. No applications will be considered 
after April 24, 2024 .    Incomplete applications will be disqualified.

Don’t Delay, Apply Today!

https://naacplansing.org/
https://naacplansing.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RHUHjKbrsxf9jJSrfZ4m3NIakm3u9RY1/view?usp=sharing



